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Friday, April 08, 2011
The Global Compact Office
United Nations Global Compact

Two United Nations Plaza
New York, NY 10017

Due to amagjor restructuring that our corporation is undergoing, we would kindly request to

be afforded a 90 day grace period in submitting our COP.

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding in this matter.

Sincerely yours,

Elias Anagnostopoul os
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